
Please see link below for parental support on safeguarding
your children
https://www.thesafeguardingcompany.com/media/5q0jqcs
z/eyfs-parent-safeguarding-poster-1.pdf 

Thank you for all your generous donations. These have now been delivered to
our elderly residents in the community.Our Little Bear Cubs did us all proud –
they behaved perfectly during our visits and really bought smiles to the faces of
our elderly friends. The residents and staff at the care homes would love us to
visit again.

Care Home Visits

November  2023 

A quick reminder to let you know that we will be inviting all our families to our Christmas parent event. This will
be on Wednesday 20th of December from 1-3p.m. This will be a lovely opportunity for us all to get together and
take part in some wonderful Christmas crafts, enjoy delicious festive treats and spend some time together. 
Please ensure you respond to the Whatsapp poll to confirm your attendance so that we can cater accordingly.
                

NEWSLETTER 

Reminder

Wow – where has the time gone?
I can’t believe that we have reached the
end of November and are at the countdown
to Christmas. Our Little Bear Cubs have
been super busy learning all about the
Gingerbread Man, The Three Little Pigs,
emotions and feelings and lots lots more.
They have produced some wonderful art
work and have been working really hard to
learn our Christmas song. We are very
proud of them all. Well done!

The month of November  

Key Dates

Parent support on safeguarding:

Reminders
Please provide your children

with a warm coat, gloves, hats
and wellies. We want to enjoy

the outdoors as much as
possible and keep our Little

Bear Cubs warm despite being
in the cold.

-Christmas Jumper week – the children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper and/or
accessories during the week of 11th – 15th December.
-Our final day before we break up for the Christmas break is Friday 22nd December.


